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August 2, 2016   
Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 
Pennsylvania Public Utilities Commission  
PO Box 3265 
Harrisburg, PA 17105 
 

Re: In the Matter of the Name Change of Discount Energy Group, LLC to Town 
Square Energy East, LLC  Notice in accordance with 52 Pa. Code § 54.1-54.9 

  Docket No. A-2010-2199551 
 
Dear Madam Secretary, 

 On April 27, 2015, Discount Energy Group, LLC (“Company” “DEG”) filed a Notice of 
Name Change of Discount Energy Group, LLC to Town Square Energy East, LLC.  In 
accordance with 52 Pa. Code § 54.1-54.9 Docket No. A-2010-2199551. 

 On July 21, 2015 the Commission approved by Secretarial Letter the change of name.  
The Secretarial Letter required Town Square Energy East to notify its customers and directed 
that a copy of the customer notice be filed with the Commission Secretary.  Please find attached 
a copy of the notice that was mailed to the customers as required. 

Should the Commission require any additional information, or documentation regarding this 
name change, please do not hesitate to contact Peter McCawley at 310-456-1295.  Also at 
pmccawley@townsquareenergy.com. 

                I, Peter J. McCawley, hereby state that the facts above set forth are true and correct to 
the best of my knowledge, information and belief, and that I expect to be able to prove the same 
at a hearing held in this matter.  I understand that the statements herein are made subject to the 
penalties of 18 Pa. C.S. § 4904 (relating to unsworn falsification to authorities). 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Peter McCawley 
Director of Operations. 

 

CC: Mr. Jeffery McCacken via email to jmccracken@pa.gov  
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«Date» 
 
 
«CustomerName» 
«Address1» 
«Address2» 
«City», «ST»  «Zip» 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Dear «CustomerName», 
 
As an existing customer of Discount Energy Group, you are receiving 
this Notice of Name Change to inform you that as of July 1st, 2015, we 
are changing our name to Town Square Energy.  
 
What does this mean for you? 
This is simply a name change only, and will not affect your current 
service or customer information in any way.  There is no action 
required on your part. You will continue to receive the same excellent 
service and great plans that you have come to expect from us.   
 
What other changes should I know about? 
That's about it! As a customer, the only change you will notice will 
be our new name on all our mailings and website.  
 
We value you as a customer, and appreciate your feedback. If you have 
any questions, please visit TownSquareEnergy.com or call our toll-free 
number and speak with our customer care team. We are ready to help 
you! 
 
 
Our Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Pete McCawley 
Director of Operations 
Discount Energy Group 

Notice of Name Change

 

Discount Energy Group is changing its name to Town Square 
Energy 

 


